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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Can you provide a list of the funding that has been provided to ADEs to assist them with 

legal advice. 

 

 

 

Answer: 
 

As outlined in the response to Question No 69, a one-off payment of $15,000 was made to all 

ADEs in mid 2013.  Of this, $10,000 was to assist ADEs to access industrial relations advice 

and $5,000 was to assist in aligning organisational policies and procedures with the disability 

standards to be introduced in early 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


